
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
EARLY DISMISSAL ON THURSDAY, OCT 10 
 
A reminder that Thursday, October 10th is an Early Dismissal Day at 1:27pm. This 
means you must pick up your child one hour early from school. There is no after 
school supervision on this day.  
 
On October 10th at 1:27 our teachers will be involved in grade group planning, 
assessment and collaboration. This is not a meet the teacher time. However, if 
you would like to arrange a time to speak with your child’s teacher, we welcome 
you to call the school and make an appointment once you have read your child’s 
Interim report on FreshGrade or paper. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs. Newman 
 


